WFG Informational Bulletin

To: All Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company and WFG Offices
From: WFG Underwriting Department

Date: March 6, 2020

Bulletin No: NB 2020-01

Subject: ALTA Phishing Email Attempt

To All WFG Agents and WFG Offices,

One of our agents received the attached email which appears to come from ALTA CEO Michelle
L. Korsmo. The problem is that Michelle L. Korsmo stepped down as ALTA CEO several months
ago to pursue other opportunities. Additionally, the genius phisher forgot to include the
attachment to the phishing email. Pay particular attention to the improper grammar used in the
body of the email. Please do not open any emails or attachments that come from Michelle L.
Korsmo from ALTA. Remember to take your time and to carefully review all emails to make sure
that they are legitimate.

If you are uncertain as to the legitimacy of an email, please contact WFG’s information security
department at infosec@willistonfinancial.com or spam@willistonfinancial.com.

For contact information for WFG state and national underwriters, please go to
https://wfgunderwriting.com/underwriters/.

If you have any questions regarding this bulletin, please contact WFG underwriting counsel,
Stanley J. Czaja at (773) 706-3779 or sczaja@wfgnationaltitle.com.

Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in
managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the
level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.
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